
I am a victim of a measure 11 crime- rape of a minor.
I do not feel reform is anything that is needed. Lesser penalties is wrong. These crimes affect people their whole life and the life of 
our families. I have ptsd and it affects me daily 20 years later.
My rapist was released after his sentence and reoffended within 3 months. Harsher punishments would be better than lesser. 
Victims need help and offenders need to be held accountable. All of the proposed sentences are absurd. These crimes are worse 
than murder in my opinion, because everyone is left with trauma they can’t escape for the rest of their life. It should not even be an 
option to modify this measure.
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